Acknowledgement of Support

Fence Variance Request — 5201 Lake Howell Rd
Applicant: R. Adam Stawara

Variance Request: Fence Replacement

Board of Adjustment Hearing Date: June 23, 2025

As a nearby property owner or resident, I acknowledge and support Adam Stawara’s
request for a variance from Seminole County to allow for the replacement of an existing fence at
5201 Lake Howell Rd.

The current fence has been in place in roughly the same location since approximately 2009
and was extended between 2016 and 2018. The purpose of the variance is to permit the new fence
to follow that same established line. The proposed replacement is intended to improve the
appearance, safety, and functionality of the property, and I have no objection to the requested
variance.

A copy of the site plan showing the proposed fence location is attached hereto as Exhibit
A,

Name: Bobby A. Lean, Jr. & Jessica Roberge

Address: 18431 inter Park, Florida 32792






